

FEDERATION OF EUROPEAN TOXICOLOGISTS & EUROPEAN SOCIETIES OF TOXICOLOGY

Dr. Sunao Manabe President Japanese Society of Toxicology Medical Tribune, Inc., Italian Cultural Institute Bldg. 8F 2-1-30 Kudan Minami, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-0074 Japan

VIA EMAIL: jsothq@jsot.jp

Dear Dr. Manabe,

On behalf of EUROTOX, I am pleased to announce the relocation of the **2016 EUROTOX Congress** from Istanbul, Turkey to Seville, Spain. The **congress dates** will remain the same; **September 4-7, 2016** while the **new venue is the state of the art FIBES Congress Center in Seville, Spain.**

The abstract submission deadline has been extended to May 16th.

I invite you to visit the congress website (<u>www.eurotox2016.com</u>) to learn about the scientific programme, congress awards, travel bursaries, registration, and more.

As the second largest toxicology society in the world, and an active member of IUTOX, we would appreciate your help disseminating the news of the 2016 Seville congress among your members, colleagues, scientific partners and professional network. I hope that this solicitation is not viewed as a one-time basis but instead, sets the foundation for future collaboration among our societies, and the opportunity to highlight the significant contributions the Japanese Society of Toxicology has made in the area of public health.

Thank you for your kind consideration and on behalf of the 2016 Local Organising Committee, I look forward to welcoming delegates of your prestigious society in Seville in September.

Best regards,

Aristidis Tsatsakis

President of EUROTOX

Ali Esat Karakaya

President of EUROTOX 2016 Congress